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Roxanne Maher

From: Lee Ann Anderson <anderson.redtop@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, August 3, 2024 4:31 PM
To: Elizabeth Burdick
Cc: Town Council Group
Subject: Request GFI new submission IWWC

Dear Ms. Burdick,  
 
I respectfully ask that IWWC require GFI to submit a new IWWC quarry application ASAP and hold an 
IWWC  public hearing as well. Thank you for your time in this matter. 
 
Respectfully, 
Lee Ann Anderson  
78 Military Hwy,  
Gales Ferry, CT 06335 
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